
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

October 18, 2018 

Dates to Remember 
10/19 – No School 
10/22 – Raffle Basket 
Due 
10/23 – Field Trip 
10 /24 – Garden Day 
10/25 – Cooking With 
Kids; Parent Night 
10/26 – Report Cards Go 
Home 
10/31 – Pumpkin Day 
11/1 – 1st Grade Fall 
Party 
11/1 – Math Facts 
Fluency Log Due 
11/2 – No School 

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
 

Don’t forget there is no school this Friday, October 
19th.  Teachers have a planning day! 
 
Donations for the raffle basket are due Monday, 
October 22 so the basket can be put together.  The 
raffle will be a silent auction held all day on 
Thursday, October 25th.  
 
Please have your child wear their red HLA t-shirt 
next Tuesday for the field trip.  If they do not have a 
red HLA t-shirt, please have them wear a regular red 
t-shirt.  
 
Do you need some volunteer hours working with the 
kids?  There are 3 spots available to help the kids 
make a snack for next Thursday night!  Please see 
Sign Up Genius. 
 
Starting Friday, October 26th students will be 
required to read 15 minutes each of the 5 nights for 
a total of 75 for the week.  The 15 minute per night 
will stay in effect for the remainder of the school  
         year.  All reading logs should reflect a total  
        of 75 minutes along with 5 sentences. 
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Please cut, sign, and return Newsletter dated  10/18/18  
 
_________________________ _________________________ 
Child’s Name   Parent’s Name 



Spelling Words 
Focus: short /u/ review 

 
1) mud  6) luck 
2) shut  7) tub 
3) tuck  8) much 
4) cub  9) pump 
5) dump  10) bus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Word of the Week 
encourage  
 
School Days 
Be sure to ask your child  
about who our city, state, 
& country leaders are. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading: Sequence of Events 
 
Spelling/Phonics: short /u/ review 
 
Writing: Narrative Writing 
 
Math: Addition Strategies 
 
Science: Life Cycles 
 
Social Studies: Voting 
 

      
 
 

©Ashley Magee, First Grade Brain                                                                     graphics © Thistle Girl Designs, Little Red, Pink Cat Studio  

Pumpkin Day 
Pumpkin Day is quickly approaching.  It is on 
Wednesday, October 31st and it starts at 7:45 
a.m.  Please send a pumpkin with your child 
that day.  The pumpkin should not be any 
larger than what your child can carry around 
easily the whole day.  Do not cut the top off of 
the pumpkin & please write your child’s name 
on the bottom of it.  Please, no costumes. 
 

Gardening Day 
Our next gardening day is next Wednesday.  
Unfortunately, I still do not know if we will 
need volunteers or not. 
 
  


